09/05/18

Dear Archbishop Philip, Archbishop Don, Archbishop Winston and members of General Synod
Te Hinota Whanui.

It is with sadness that we (Rev. Jay Behan and Rev. Al Drye) wish to advise you of our
immediate resignation from General Synod in the light of passing the Motion 29 report. As
stated yesterday the passing of this report finds us left behind and unable to move forward with

you in good conscience as we seek to honour the Lord and love His people.

We leave with no anger or bitterness in our hearts and we wish you the best as you seek to
serve the Lord Jesus Christ. You are in our prayers and thoughts.

In Him

Rev. Jay Behan

Rev Al Drye



